
Council Report for Committee on Ministry June 13, 2020 
 
1. On March 20 at Joan Jeffers’ request, an email vote was taken by COM to remove 
Kwang Woo Chang (no contact since 3/31/2008) and Brent Patterson (no contact 
since 3/16/2011) from the roles of the Presbytery of Nevada as inactive members.  
By March 23 sufficient votes were returned to recommend removing them from our 
roles.   
 
2. Approve a request to COM from Rev. Jeanie Shaw for her installation service as 
part-time Pastor at Truckee Lutheran Presbyterian Church to be done virtually.  No 
action has been taken since Council is meeting today.   
 

Can we think outside the box?  My installation has been postponed because of 
the pandemic and because of waiting for our Presbytery. 
I had my Lutheran Installation back in January, where they laid hands on me. 
 
Would COM approve a virtual installation? My Session/ Council approved a 
virtual installation pending COMs approval. 
The plan would be to to film the prayers, charge to the congregation and 
Pastor and the sermon virtually. We would film the music at TLPC. 
We would film the questions of Installation at Zephyr Point where hopefully a 
few members of the Commission could be present. 
 
My Commission would be: 
Rev. Joanie Tankersley 
Rev. Scott Tretivick 
Rev Ed Hilton 
Elder Debbie Norton Elko 
Rev. Dick Young 
Rev Hilda Pecaro 
Elder Ryan McKenzie 
Elder John Haberson 
Elder Lorelle Banzette 
Elder Lori Breuch 

 
Pastor Carl Dahlen, Moderator Committee on Ministry  
 
 


